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15th September 2023 
 
Dear Parent/Carers of Reception Class,  
 
Your child will be bringing home their reading book today. As lots of the children are at the same 
starting point with their reading and phonics, we have realised we have a shortage of some of our 
Foundation phase books. We have ordered more copies of these books but until they arrive, we will 
be sending home some colour photocopies for your children to enjoy with you this week.  
 
Thank you for your understanding with this matter. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 

L. Brett 

 
Miss L Brett 
English Lead 

 

‘For Learning That Lasts A Lifetime’ 


